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To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Ahava Cohen, Europe representative  

Subject:             Formal response to RSC/NARDAC/2025/1 - Proposal on numerals 

associated with given names 

 

EURIG thanks NARDAC for raising this issue. We agree that the current condition options 

are rooted in Western languages and in Latin script usages and are grateful to NARDAC for 

their proposal in aid of internationalization. 

 

 

Recommendation 1:  

Approve. 

 

Recommendation 2:  

Approve. 

 

Recommendation 3:  

Approve. 

 

 

If the Examples Editor feels the need for more examples or more languages (particularly 

languages which do not read left to right) EURIG would be happy to provide such. 


